
   

 

Tuesday 17th December 2019 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 
Welcome to Year 4 for 2020.  I am looking forward to working with you and your child 
and hope that the year ahead is positive and fulfilling.  

 
Specialist Classes 

Students will participate in Music, PE, Library and Japanese; you will be notified of the 
days and times of these lessons at the beginning of the school year.  Please ensure your 
child brings a library bag on the designated library day.  Please provide an art smock 

for activities that might be messy.  
 

Diaries 

Diaries continue to be an effective method of home-school communication.  Please 
bring diaries every day and there is a school-wide expectation that diaries are sighted 

and signed daily.  Diaries will be sent home on the first day of school next year. 
 

Stationery 

• Please cover and label your child’s books clearly with his or her name.  Subject 

names for each book will be labelled at school. 

• Please place one of each of the following stationery items (clearly labelled) into 

your child’s pencil case: pencil, red pen, glue-stick, eraser, scissors. 

• Please bring along all other stationery items (clearly named) to school in a 

clearly labelled snap lock bag for access when required. 
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support; I look forward to developing a positive 

working relationship with families in 2019. 
 

Regards, 
 

 
Megan Meech  

 

St Patrick’s Catholic School 
55 Bradshaw Street, Latrobe, TAS 7307 

 

Telephone 03 64261626                                                  Facsimile 03 64262697 
www.stpatslatrobe.tas.edu.au                           Email: stpatslat@catholic.tas.edu.au 

http://www.stpatslatrobe.tas.edu.au/

